
SGA Elections 
Elections are held for Student Government positions in the Spring semester, effective for the following 

academic year. The executive positions are grant-funded. Other positions are voted on and receive no 

compensation, but are a valuable way to be involved on campus to make a difference. More information 

will be shared regarding specific dates or protocol in the spring semester. SGA falls under the purview of 

Student Involvement Office. Contact Janet Okoroji, jokoroji@hc.edu for more information. 
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